
Company Officers Meeting Report 
Company 29 - July, 2024 

 

Response Data Since Last Meeting (May 10 – July 10) 
Calls Dispatched: 48 

Avg Responders per call with a response: 2.48 

# of Calls with No Response from CO29: 3 

Nature of No-Response calls: No one available. All three happened to be at the fringes of our 
response area, and two were in Santa Clara County. One T/C at Bear Creek x 35, one T/C at 
Redwood Gluch x Hwy 9, one false alarm on Sanborn Rd. On two additional calls, we had a single 
responder for an auto-aid to Santa Clara T/C, so no response to the scene because the auto-aid 
agreement does not allow it. 

Auto Aid: 18 of the 48 calls (30%) were auto-aid to Santa Clara or San Mateo. Most of the San 
Mateo calls turn into station coverage when there’s only 1 engine at Saratoga Summit 

Notable Calls 
• Fully involved vehicle fire in Las Cumbres, contained to the vehicle. Difficult to control due to 

split fuel tank. 
• A medical (with staging for violence involved) where the suspect’s vehicle ended up in front of 

E2911 for a time until it was boxed in by law enforcement. 

General Information 
Apparatus Status/Movement: WT2951 and E2936 had full yearly service. E2911 service (which 
it desperately needs) was delayed multiple times, was eventually taken to Central Shop on 7/10. 
Looks like it has to go to Cummins for some engine work. E2936 was staffed by CZU for a few 
weeks. 

Training; Recent/Upcoming/Needs/of Note: Wildland training in late June with FC Sutter on his 
last shift. Some familiarization with a new “Terra Tamer” wheel and split-apart litter. 

Station Programs: Still researching stairs to replace a ladder for attic access at station 29. 

Recruiting Prospects: We have been approached by a recent graduate from Allan Hancock 
College’s Fire Academy (also has an EMT) who is moving to the area – we might be able to scoop 
him up for the cost of an interview, livescan, and physical. For 2025, at least 1 if not both of our 
EMRs may seek to become FF. There’s some potential for a total of 4 candidates, but we’ll see.  

Recent/Upcoming Community Events: E2911 led out the July 4th Las Cumbres parade, followed 
by an open house (with free ice cream) at the station. We ran a recruiting presentation with 5 
residents in attendance. Sometime in August, we’ll be helping out the South Skyline Emergency 
Preparedness Organization with their “first arrivers” training. 

Wants & Needs: More discussion on the structure of the next new volunteer academy. 
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